
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2023 
 
 
 
Hello All, 
 
The whirlwind of activity has briefly paused. God provided a 
house for us! Amen. We are so grateful. Not only did He 
provide a house, but He provided a house in a much better 
area than where we lived previously. We had never felt entirely 
comfortable with the kids walking to the shops while in our old 
neighbourhood, but that safety concern is alleviated in our new 
neighbourhood. This is a huge relief. I have included a few 
pictures from the sale page.  
 
We are largely unpacked and set up for the Christmas season. 
Thank you so much for your prayers. 
 
A new letter is in the works and will be sent in the New Year. 
We have had some exciting things happen in the ministry, and 
I can't wait to share them with you. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Nick Watt 
Pastor 
Grace Baptist Church 

 


